
 
 

For Immediate Release            August 23, 2023 

City of Denison Asking Residents to Voluntarily Conserve Water  

 

Denison, Texas (August 23, 2023) – The City of Denison is requesting that all water customers, including residential, 

commercial, industrial, and wholesale, voluntarily reduce their water use, especially outdoors. The prolonged hot 

and dry weather, record consumption, and main breaks have put stress on the water treatment and distribution 

system.   

 

Due to water production quantity and record consumption, all customers are strongly encouraged to conserve 

water and reduce outdoor watering, only watering from 11:00 p.m. to 5:00 a.m. until further notice.  

 

The City wants residents to know the water quality is not an issue and water is safe to drink and use. This is a 

precautionary and voluntary measure to ensure the City’s treatment and distribution capacity will remain 

adequate for basic services including household use and for public safety. Area forecasts provided by the National 

Weather Service include continued hot and dry conditions for the foreseeable future, emphasizing the importance 

of voluntary water conservation and reduction in outdoor watering.   

 

The City is asking all customers who engage in outdoor watering and irrigation to voluntarily adhere to the 

following schedule to relieve some of the pressure on the treatment and distribution systems:  

 

• All outdoor watering should occur between 11:00 p.m. and 5:00 a.m. 

 

These recommendations are voluntary at this time and are the first step in the City’s Drought Contingency Plan as 

required by the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality, or TCEQ.   
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